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December 20, 2018 
 
Drew McIntyre, TAC Chair 
North Marin Water District 
999 Rush Creek Pl,  
Novato, CA 94945  
 
Subject:  Farewell from 2018 Water Advisory Committee Chair 
 
Dear Drew,  
 
Please relate this message to the WAC Directors and TAC members. 
 
It has been an honor and pleasure to have served with you all on the Water Advisory Committee. 
 
In my view, there is not a more valuable mission than the work we all do for water. Whether it be 
conservation, recycling, keeping up on regulatory and compliance issues, monitoring and 
protecting supplies, or just watching the skies for atmospheric rivers. All other sectors of our 
region and economy are reliant upon water and our efforts to ensure it is there when we, and our 
environment, needs it.  
 
This next year’s efforts will be crucial, and your commitment and focus critical toward resolving 
new water challenges and expectations. I wish you all the very best and thank you again for your 
trust in allowing me to be a part of the leadership in the WAC’s ongoing mission. 
 
With my regards, 
 

 
Mark Millan 
Retiring WAC Chair 2018 
 


